
 

 

 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of current and prospective Year 12 Students 

Our Ref: 87368751 

22 November 2022 

RE: Ski Residential, 28 December 2023 to 04 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to confirm that once again we are able to offer a school ski residential for all students who are 

currently in Year 12 and prospective students from Year 11. The residential will be available for up to 40 

students, if the visit is oversubscribed then names will be picked at random in a lottery format.  

The residential will take place during the Christmas holidays 2023. The dates of the residential will be 

Thursday 28 December 2023 to Thursday 4 January 2024. The visit will be to a ski area in Italy. Skiing is a 

great opportunity for our Sixth Form students to gain a number of new and exciting skills. As well as the 

social benefits of the trip, pupils will have the chance to experience different cuisines, take part in après ski 

events and to try a new sport. We endeavour to account for every possible cost throughout school trip, aside 

from students clothing and minimal spending money.  

As a school we try to ensure the costs of all our visits are minimised so that as many students as possible 

can take advantage of these valuable experiences and we believe that we have secured a very competitive 

price once again through 321Ski. In this case, to be able to offer the residential we are requesting a 

contribution of £1425.00 to ski. 

The Sixth Form ski trip price includes: 

• Flights from a Northern based airport. 

• Transfers from overseas airport to resort and return 

• Full board hotel – Hotel Olympic (4-star) 

• Lift pass for the Pinzolo and Madonna di Campiglio resort 

• 6 days x 5 hours ski lessons 

• Dedicated rep for South Hunsley school 

• Equipment hire. Full ski equipment hire for 6 days (including free helmet hire as standard) 

• Medical insurance included 

• Fully comprehensive winter travel insurance through the school 

 

 



Payment Plan Details 

Deposit- December 2022 £200 

January £175 

February £175 

March £175 

April £175 

May £175 

June £175 

July £175 

Total £1425 

 

How do I ensure I can guarantee my place on the trip? 

If you would like your child to attend this residential then please complete the form by Wednesday 30 

November 2022 

https://forms.office.com/r/kyCTH6Cs9G  

Once we have enough demand for the residential to go ahead, a letter will be sent out providing further 

information on how to pay. Upon acknowledgement of the consent form an initial deposit of £200 will be 

required to secure the place - deadline 12 December 2022.  

The final balance must be paid by 22 July 2023. Payments can be made before the deadline. In the event of 

being able to attend the residential, once paid, the full deposit of £200 is unfortunately non-refundable. 

Please note that this residential is only open to students who will be studying at South Hunsley Sixth Form in 

the academic year 2023-2024 (current Year 11 and Year 12 students). If a student signs up for the visit and 

pays the initial deposit(s), and subsequently leaves South Hunsley School, they will no longer be able to 

attend the residential. In this situation, deposits will not be returned unless a reserve student can be found to 

fill the place. 

Should you wish to discuss further details in person, please do not hesitate to contact me here at the school. 

You may leave an email with your contact details so I can contact you at a mutually convenient time.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Paul White 

Director of Sixth Form – Student Experience 

https://forms.office.com/r/kyCTH6Cs9G

